
Purchase Request #1
Regular Board Meeting March 28, 2023

Consideration of Approval to Contract for 
Continuing Education Registration System

ADMINISTRATION RECOMMENDATION/REPORT
The District President recommends the Board of Trustees approves a contract for a 
Continuing Education Registration System from Modern Campus for the Technology 
Services Department.

BACKGROUND
The Continuing Education Department is seeking to replace its legacy, and soon to be 
unsupported, course registration application.  The Modern Campus solution, called 
Destiny One, will provide an improved user experience for registering for CE courses. 
Modern Campus is also a Workday preferred partner for CE registration.  The Destiny 
One application will facilitate user registration and provide a “shopping cart” experience 
for continuing education/workforce development registration.

Request For Proposal (RFP) Number 4533 was issued to procure a Continuing 
Education Registration System.  One response was received.  The response submitted 
by Modern Campus was evaluated by a team consisting of staff from Technology 
Services, Academic Affairs/Workforce Development, and VP Provost – Technical 
Campus.  The proposal submitted by Modern Campus is being recommended as the 
best value to the District.   
 
IMPACT OF THIS ACTION
This online registration software system for the College will replace the current 
registration system which will no longer be supported after September 2024.  The use of 
this registration system will allow flexibility for Continuing Education to improve the ease 
of registration and provide integrated services with Workday.

BUDGET INFORMATION (INCLUDING ANY STAFFING IMPLICATIONS)
This purchasing request is for spend authorization of $877,877 for five (5) years.  Year 
one (1) will be funded from the Workday project budget ($248,688) and years 2-5 will be 
funded from the Continuing Education operating budgets ($639,189), pending Board 
approval.

MONITORING AND REPORTING TIMELINE 
The contract term is April 1, 2023 through March 31, 2028.

RESOURCE PERSONNEL
Dr. Abe Johnson, SVP Campus Operations
972-985-3760


